
Update on Area Working Budgets for Halliwell Ward – 1st  
April 2025 – 30th June 2025 
 
As at the 1st April 2025, the Area Working Discretionary Budget 
available to Halliwell ward was £10,308.45. 
 
There was also a Growing the Good Work Budget of £11,272.55 and a 
One-Off budget allocation of £55,120.16. 
 
Since then, the following schemes have been approved under the 
Council’s Scheme of Delegation.  
 
 

Area Working Discretionary Budget - £10,308.45 
 

Scheme  Amount Date 

Bk Rock Avenue New Street Lighting £4,564.57 June 2025 

Bk Raphael St New Street Lighting £4,564.67 June 2025 

Total £9,129.24  

 
 
Budget remaining to be allocated £1,179.21 
 
 

Social Value Budget – Growing the Good Work - £11,272.55 
 

Scheme  Amount Date 

Payment for VE Day Event - Avoncliff 
Close Residents. 

£250.00 Apr 2025 

Payment to High Hopes for Halliwell 
Being - VE Celebration Party. 

£250.00 Apr 2025 

Payment for VE Day Event - Halliwell 
Befriending Service VE Day Garden 
Party. 

£250.00 Apr 2025 

Payment to St Thomas School for a 
Recycling Project.  

£500.00 May 2025 

Payment to St Josephs Church 
VE Celebration Party. 

£250.00 Apr 2025 

Payment to Sisterhood Champions for 
running activities. 

£1,000.00 May 2025 



Payment to Centre of Excellence - 
Youth Action Project - Fishing Project. 

£550.00 May 2025 

Payment to BUFC Girls Youth Club. £1,000.00 June 2025 

Payment to Halliwell Community 
Alliance for Litter Pick Across the 
Ward. 

£500.00 June 2025 

Payment to Bolton United FC – Girls 
Activities 

£500.00 June 2025 

Total £5,050.00  

 
 
Budget remaining to be allocated £6,222.55 
 
 

One-Off Allocation - £55,120.16 
 

Scheme  Amount Date 

Additional Environmental Enforcement 
Officer for 1 day per week over 1 year. 

£9,242.99 June 2025 

Total £9,242.99  

 
Budget remaining to be allocated £45,877.17 
 


